
Reporting Concerns in the House of Deputies 
 
We want everyone in the House of Deputies to feel safe and to be safe.  And, we 
want you to know who you can contact if anything happens at any time and any 
place during General Convention that makes you feel unsafe or that you think 
someone should know about.  Whether you are a deputy, alternate deputy, or 
volunteer in this House, there are several things you can do if you have any 
concerns about the behavior of anyone, including staff, bishops, deputies, 
alternate deputies, and volunteers.   
 
First and foremost, tell someone.  We will do everything we can to appropriately 
address the situation with your personal safety and comfort being the biggest 
concern.   
 
You can tell any of the following people: 
 

1) Sally Johnson, House of Deputies chancellor: sallyjohnson53@gmail.com, 
612-875-3890 

2) Mike Glass, House of Deputies vice chancellor: mglass@rflawllp.com,  
415-717-6593 

3) Rebecca Wilson, House of Deputies staff: 
rebecca@canticlecommunications.com, 330-524-2067 

4) The Rev. Canon Rafael Zorrilla, bilingual in Spanish and English, deputy 
from Puerto Rico, canon on Bishop Rafael Morales’s staff: 
canonrafael@episcopalpr.org, 787-568-4108 

 
Each one has many years of experience responding to all kinds of misconduct and 
safety issues in the Church. 
 
You can also tell the chair of your deputation and/or your bishop. However, if 
they choose not to share the information with the President of the House of 
Deputies, she may not be unable to respond to the situation. 
 
This information will also be available in the Office of the President in Room 331. 


